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Friday 10th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Year 6 Cricket  

 
 
On Thursday 23rd September Year 6 have been invited to watch a national Cricket Match at Trent Bridge! 
We will be leaving school at 10:15 and having our lunch at Trent Bridge. We will then walk back to school and 
aim to return for 1:50pm.  
For this, we are asking that children wear their full school uniform, bringing a coat incase the weather is bad.  
Please make sure your child has a packed lunch and a drink for that day – no fizzy drinks please. If your child 
is entitled to free school meals they will be provided with a packed lunch.  
The match could be cancelled delayed due to bad weather so we will make a final decision on the morning of 
the trip as to whether we will attend or not.  
For this trip, we ask that your child brings in their completed local trip OV4 form otherwise they will not be able 
to go.  
This will be an exciting day for children and a great opportunity to watch the sport.  
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Moody  
Year 6 class teacher 


